
 

 

 

                                                                     
 

 

         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Richard J. White, Town Manager 

 

FROM:  Traffic Safety Advisory Committee 

 

Date:   21 May 2007 

 

Re:  TSAC Meeting Minutes 17 May 2007 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:10 A.M. 

 

Chief Goldstein explained the advisory role of the Committee and the normal procedures and 

practices of the Committee to members of the public in attendance. A sign-in sheet was 

circulated. 

 

Members present: 

 

• Chief David Goldstein, Winthrop Police Department 

• Chief Larry Powers, Winthrop Fire Department 

• Michele Karas, Municipal Hearing Director 

• Ed Cox, Public Member 

• Mike Diluiso, Public Member 

• Anne Kelty, Department of Public Works 

 

The Traffic Safety Advisory Committee met to discuss three agenda items. The following are the 

minutes of that meeting. 

 

Resident request – discuss the possibility of “no parking” at the section of Upland Road 

past the top of Sewall Avenue and the main intersection that follows, and moving the Stop 

Sign at the bottom of Upland Road (and the top of Sewall Avenue) to the main intersection. 

 
The resident making the request was not in attendance. A number of residents from the area in 

question were and they expressed a number of concerns with the requested changes. 

 

 



Recommendation: 

 

The TSAC voted unanimously not to change the parking in the areas in question. 

 

Resident request – discuss the possibility of installing a sign that states “No Ballpark 

Parking” at the end of Crescent Street.   

 

The TSAC voted unanimously to recommend the addition of “Privacy Slats” to the chain link 

fence as opposed to placing a “No Parking” sign as requested. 

 

During the open session of the meeting, a resident requested that the “No Parking Here to 

Corner” sign located at the intersection of Revere Street and Deane Avenue be moved from its 

present position to the legally defined distance from the corner. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

The TSAC voted unanimously that the sign be moved to its legally defined position. 

 
 

 


